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Norwegian Cruise Line Holdings Ltd. Files
2012 Annual Report on Form 10-K
MIAMI, Feb. 20, 2013 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Norwegian Cruise Line Holdings Ltd.
(Nasdaq:NCLH) (the "Company"), today announced that its Annual Report on Form 10-K,
containing audited financial statements for the year ended December 31, 2012, was filed
with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission on February 20, 2013, and is available
through its website (www.investor.ncl.com). In addition, the Company's shareholders may
receive a hard copy of the Annual Report on Form 10-K, free of charge, upon request to:
Norwegian Cruise Line, Attention: Investor Relations, 7665 Corporate Center Drive, Miami,
FL 33126.
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